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Sharing the Collection 2015 Task Force: The members of the task force were: Lynn 
Ayres, John Frank, Terry Madden (Chair), and Theresa Rohlck.  
Sharing the Collection 2016 Task Force: The members of the task force are 
Mary Ann Camron, Bob Dinan, John Frank, and Terry Madden (Chair) 

 

Mission: The Sharing the Collection program is one of the ways we live out the second 
principle of Unitarian Universalism: “Justice, equity and compassion in human 
relations.” This program provides financial assistance to non-profit community service 
organizations in the furtherance of their important work.  
 

What We Do: The first Sunday collections of every month are donated to one of the 
many local non-profit community service organizations in Washtenaw County which 
serve predominantly disadvantaged and vulnerable populations, such as low income 
families and individuals, people who have been targets of discrimination or disabled or 
abused populations; and organizations which depend on community support in terms of 
funding and/or volunteers. Sharing the Collection also supports Unitarian Universalist 
service organizations like the UU Service Committee and the Michigan UU Social Justice 
Network (MUUSJN) as well two long term UUAA commitments to Habitat for Humanity 
and IHN/Alpha House. 

2015 Recipients 
Jan. 4   Jim Toy Community Center      $1474  
Feb. 1   Religious Action for Affordable Housing (RAAH)    $1165      
March 1 Washtenaw Alano Club     $3192 
April 5  Summer Camp Scholarships     $2445            
May 3  Habitat for Humanity- Huron Valley   $2944 
June 1  Michigan UU Social Justice Network   $1246 

July 5     Growing Hope      $1297 
Aug. 2     Washtenaw Literacy      $1277 

Sept. 6    Children’s Literacy Network     $1118 
Oct. 4    Unitarian Universalist Service Committee    $2621. 
Nov. 1     IHN/Alpha House      $2672 
Dec. 6     Community Action Network     $1754 

2016 Recipients To Date 
January 3 Friends in Deed         $1594 

February 7 House By the Side of the Road       $1867 

March 6 Jim Toy Center           $1607 
April  3 Washtenaw ID Project     $2019 
 
Report submitted by Terry Madden, Chair of Sharing the Collection 


